
DEC 2 6 1984 
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 ECO 
ATTN: Mr. K. P. Baskin, Vice President 

Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Quality Assurance Program Description for San Onofre 
Units 1, 2 and 3 

By letter dated November 2, 1984, (M. 0. Medford to J. B. Martin) the 
Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted Change Notice Number 11 to 

Topical Report, SCE-1-A "Quality Assurance Program", Amendment 7, dated June 

1984, as the current Quality Assurance Program description for San Onofre 

Nuclear Generating Station Units 1, 2 and 3. This submittal was made in 

accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(a).  

Based on our evaluation of the changes implemented by Change Notice Number 11, 

we find that the revised topical report continues to meet the criteria of 

Appendix B to 10 CFR Part 50 and is therefore acceptable for Units 1, 2 and 3.  

Should you have any questions regarding our review or if we can provide 
assistance, please contact W. J. Wagner at (415) 943-3731.  

Sincerely, 

D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Projects and Safety 

cc: W. 0. Belke, QUAB 
E. M. McKenna, NRR 
H. Rood, NRR 
R. Huey, RV 
Section Chiefs 
Branch Chiefs 
Document Control Desk 
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RE 0U N ITED STA TES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION V 

1450 MARIA LANE, SUITE 210 
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596 

DEC 2 6 1984 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

ATTN: Mr. K. P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Quality Assurance Program Description for San Onofre 
Units 1, 2 and 3 

By letter dated November 2, 1984, (M. 0. Medford to J. B. Martin) the 
Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted Change Notice Number 11 to 
Topical Report, SCE-1-A "Quality Assurance Program", Amendment 7, dated June 
1984, as the current Quality Assurance Program description for San Onofre 
Nuclear Generating Station Units 1, 2 and 3. This submittal was made in 
accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(a).  

Based on our evaluation of the changes implemented by Change Notice Number 11, 
we find that the revised topical report continues to meet the criteria of 
Appendix B to 10 CFR Part 50 and is therefore acceptable for Units 1, 2 and 3.  

Should you have any questions regarding our review or if we can provide 
assistance, please contact W. J. Wagner at (415) 943-3731.  

Sincerely, 

. F. Kirsch, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Projects and Safety 

,cc: W. 0. Belke, QUAB 
E. M. McKenna, NRR 
H. Rood, NRR 
R. Hpey, RV 
Section Chiefs 
Branch Chiefs 
Document Control Desk


